
 

 
 
 

 

 

11th September 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 13 Progression Information Evening 

 
Cardinal Pole has secured an ‘outstanding’ grade for Sixth Form again this year. Its record of progression for 

students to the top universities, including the Russell Group universities, is exceptional.  
 

As Year 13 students begin the process of applying to university, I would like to invite you and your child to 

attend the Year 13 Progression Information Evening on Thursday 17th September 2015 from 
6:30-7:30pm. 

 
The evening will allow you to gain further information about applying to university as well as information on 

student finance. Included in the evening is a talk from the Head of Year 13 on applying to university and 

making subject choices, as well as an introduction to Student Finance including tuition fees, grants and 
bursaries. Staff will also be available to discuss alternatives to applying to university such as the school 

leaver’s programmes and apprenticeships. 
 

We hope you can attend as it will be a productive and informative evening for both you and your child, and 

will provide you with the tools to help them take the next steps in their future. 
 

We look forward to seeing you. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr J Allison 

Assistant Headteacher KS5 
 

 
 


